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Implementation 

Presentation Brothers is committed to safeguarding children through the 

implementation of: A Safe and Welcoming Church, Safeguarding Children 

Policy and Standards for the Catholic Church in Ireland 2024. This Child 

Safeguarding Statement and our practice supports our desire to keep 

children safe from harm while in our ministries. As part of our annual audit 

against the relevant criteria of the child safeguarding standards, we will 

review the effectiveness of our practice as outlined in this statement and will 

revise it as appropriate based on those findings.  

In addition, we will revise this statement at least every 24 months or as 

appropriate due to changes in ministries or legislation/guidance.  
 

 

Signed  Church Authority 

           Br Barry Noel FPM 

           Congregation Leader Presentation Brothers 

  

Date         23 / 09 /2024  

 

 

 
 
For any queries relating to this statement please contact the relevant person 
who is: 

 
Safeguarding Officer :  Br Raymond Dwyer 021 4392160 
 
email :  csg@pbclt.com  phone no :021 4392160 

 
      
            Police : Garda National Protection Services Bureau  01 6663430  01 6663435 
 

            Child Protection Service : Tuala Office in your area 
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